CHAIRMAN'S ENGAGEMENTS

21 October 2019 - 08 December 2019

Date	Event
1 November	The Chairman and his wife, at the invitation of Councillor Margaret Crick, attended the Chair's Civic Dinner of the Vale of White Horse District Council, held at the Guildhall, Abingdon.
2 November	The Chairman and his wife attended the Oxford Diwali Dinner Dance at the Oxford Academy, in support of the Oxford Hindu Temple and Community Centre, to celebrate the annual celebration of the Festival of Lights.
10 November	The Chairman attended the Bodicote Parade and Service of Remembrance. A march took place from White Post Road to Bodicote Church, where a service took place and Councillor Hughes laid a wreath at the War Memorial.
14 November	The Vice Chairman, Councillor Banfield, at the invitation of Councillor Surinder Dhesi, President of The Rotary Club of Banbury, attended the Children Singing for Children concert, held at St Mary's Church, Banbury. This was held to fundraise for children's charities, the main beneficiaries of which were the children taking part in the concert.
19 November	The Chairman, attended the Oxfordshire County Council Chairman's Charity Antique Supper, held at the Swan Restaurant, Tetsworth. Invited by Councillor Les Sibley, this was in aid of his charities; Oxfordshire Music Service, Alexandra House of Joy and Age UK Oxfordshire. The Antique Centre opened for private viewing and celebrity auctioneer, Paul Hayes, provided antique valuations for donations.
24 November	The Chairman and his wife, at the invitation of Councillor Timothy Hallchurch MBE, Oxfordshire Branch Chairman of English Speaking Union, attended a fundraising Thanksgiving Lunch, at Weston Manor. Lord Gordon Wasserman was guest speaker.
3 December	The Chairman attended the Katharine House Hospice Lights of Love commemoration event. The Lights of Love service, helps their communities (as part of the bereavement process) come together with others, to remember loved ones who are no longer with them. Councillor Hughes, aside the Town Mayor of Banbury, switched on the lights of the Christmas Tree at the Banbury Cross, funded by the Katharine House Hospice fundraising community. A service was then attended at St Marys Church.